
English Revision 2025 

English Literature GCSE  

Paper 1: Macbeth and A Christmas Carol (DATE 12th May 2025)  

Paper 2: An Inspector Calls; Love and Relationships anthology; Unseen poetry (DATE 20th May 

2025)  

English Language GCSE  

Paper 1: Explorations in creative reading and writing. (DATE 23rd May 23rd 2025) 

Paper 2: Writers’ viewpoints and perspectives (DATE 6th June 2025) 

AIM: To help you structure your revision for your English exams.  

Below is a suggestion of how you could organise your time over Easter and how you could use 

the revision booklets that were created for you. These booklets were designed around different 

tasks ranging from 5 minutes to 60 minutes and have been shared with you by your English 

teacher before you last mock exam.  

Additionally, you have a range of revision materials available to you in your class Showbie, 

including access to revision guides, past papers and model answers. 

Day Language Paper 1  Literature Paper 2 

Monday 
14th April  

Race to the Mocks Booklet.  
Complete one of the Bronze, 
silver or gold tasks to revise 
Language Paper 1.  

  
 

Tuesday  
15th April  

 Race to the Mocks Booklet.  
Complete one of the Bronze, 
silver or gold tasks to revise 
Literature Paper 2. 

Wednesday 
16th April   

Race to the Mocks Booklet.  
Complete one of the Bronze, 
silver or gold tasks to revise 
Language Paper 1. 

 

Thursday  
17th April 

 Race to the Mocks Booklet.  
Complete one of the Bronze, 
silver or gold tasks to revise 
Literature Paper 2. 

Friday  
18th April 

Race to the Mocks Booklet.  
Complete one of the Bronze, 
silver or gold tasks to revise 
Language Paper 1. 

 

Saturday  
19th April 

 Race to the Mocks Booklet.  
Complete one of the Bronze, 
silver or gold tasks to revise 
Literature Paper 2. 

Sunday  
20th April  

Complete a past paper from the 
booklet of Language Paper 1 past 
papers. Be strict and time 
yourself.  

Complete a full ‘An Inspector 
Calls’ response in 50 minutes.  

How far does Priestley present 
male characters as 
irresponsible in the play? 

 

 



 

Day Language Paper 2 Literature Paper 1 

Monday  
21st April  

   Race to the Exams Booklet.  
Complete one of the Bronze, 
silver or gold tasks to revise 
Literature Paper 1. 

Tuesday  
22nd April  

Race to the Exams Booklet.  
Complete one of the Bronze, 
silver or gold tasks to revise 
Language Paper 2. 

 

Wednesday 
23rd April   

 Race to the Exams Booklet.  
Complete one of the Bronze, 
silver or gold tasks to revise 
Literature Paper 1. 

Thursday  
24th April  

Race to the Exams Booklet.  
Complete one of the Bronze, 
silver or gold tasks to revise 
Language Paper 2. 

 

Friday  
25th April  

 Race to the Exams Booklet.  
Complete one of the Bronze, 
silver or gold tasks to revise 
Literature Paper 1. 

Saturday  
26th April  

Race to the Exams Booklet.  
Complete one of the Bronze, 
silver or gold tasks to revise 
Language Paper 2. 

 

Sunday 
27th April   

Complete a past paper from the 
booklet of Language Paper 2 past 
papers. Be strict and time 
yourself.  

 

 


